
Guidelines for Guest Presenters at Council Meetings 

The “School Council Dispute Resolution Policy” used in all Yukon schools, 
outlines the communication procedure to be followed should a question, 
concern or incident arise at the school. The general principle is that an attempt 
at dispute resolution must be initiated at the level at which the concern or 
incident arose (i.e.teacher, then school administrator, then school council, and 
lastly with the superintendent).   We truly welcome your attendance at any of 
the Council meetings and value your participation in the school and your 
child’s education. 
 
Request to present an issue or topic 
 
Date: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
What is the topic you wish to present? 
 
 
 
 
Have you discussed this with the teacher, the principal or other? Please explain. 
 
 
 
 
Please provide any additional information you feel is necessary for the School 
Council members to be aware of. 
 
 
 
 
 
How can the Chair reach you to confirm your attendance? 
 
Name: 
 
Phone number:  
 
Email address:   
 
 
 
Our contact:  Chair, Danielle Drummond, Danielle_normandeau@hotmail.com or 
by phone 634-2096 


